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Dear Weekday School Families, 

Happy New Year!!  I hope that 2023 brings all of you health, 

happiness, and many blessings.    

I am sharing the news that I will be retiring from the Weekday School, 

effective May 31.  While it will be hard to leave this place, the 

people, the CHILDREN - I am encouraged by the 75 year history and 

tradition of this school and the many ways the Weekday School has 

excelled as an Early Learning Center in our community.  This legacy 

will continue as we make plans for the future. 

We have so many things to look forward to for our school and 

community in the coming months – 2023/2024 registration, VAAECE, 

Spaghetti Dinner and Auction, Apple Blossom, Blue Ridge Wildlife 

visit, and Memories/Milestones celebrations.  I look forward to every 

moment! 
 

Wishing you well, Ms. Christen 

 
 

 

REGISTRATION FOR 2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR 

Registration for next year will take place on 

Wed., February 8th for returning students/church members 

Thurs., February 9th is open to the community.  
 

Registration will be from 9-1 each day in Loudoun Hall 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

 

NO SCHOOL:  Jan 13 & 16 

Lunch Bunch, Fri. Jan 27 

Registration 23/24:  Feb 8 & 9 

 
 

 
 

SCHOOL 

CLOSURES 

 

Just a reminder that if  

there is inclement weather, 

we will follow  

Frederick County School 

closures.   

 

There will be announcement 

posted on  

PLAYGROUND, as well. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

HAPPY 

NEW 

YEAR! 

 

 

LUNCH BUNCH - $5 

(3s and 4s classes) 
 

Friday, January 27th 

Pizza, applesauce, goldfish crackers 

Sign-up will be in your classroom 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS (Jan-March) 
 

NO SCHOOL – January 13 and 16 

Registration – February 8 and 9 

NO SCHOOL – February 10 and 20 

NO SCHOOL – March 10 and 17 
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